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December 29,1998

Dear Liaison Group Member:

This letter will serve to notify you that EPA will hold two working meetings with the members
of the panel selected to peer review the science contained in the Phase 2 Data Evaluation and
Interpretation Report and the Phase 2 Low Resolution Sediment Coring Report. The purpose of
these meetings is to present basic information about the Hudson River PCBs Reassessment to
the panel in order to familiarize them with the project.

The meetings will be held on Monday, January 11,1999 from 12:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m., and on
Tuesday, January 12,1999, from 8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m., at the Holiday Inn Turf, located at 205
Wolf Road in Albany, New York (exit 4 of the Northway). For directions, you may call the
Holiday Inn Turf at 518/458-7250.

The meetings are open for public observation and a limited number of seats will be available to
observers. No public comments or questions will be taken at these meetings.

If you have any questions or require more information, please contact me at 212/637-3672.
Thank you for your continued interest in the Hudson River PCBs Reassessment Project.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenski, Community Relations Coordinator
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